
PTA Meeting 4/12/19 
 
Teacher Update: Maren Clayton, Teacher VP Everyone loved Staff Appreciation 
Week. Brought up a few concerns about the upcoming Field Day. Teachers want more 
shade, less soaking activities, more water stations for students.  
 
Principal Update: Jill Franklin, Administrative VP Staff Appreciation Week was 
amazing. Jill’s mindfulness of kindfulness has had great success. Over 300 acts have 
been recorded. She prefers to use the term of kindness and kind as opposed to anti-
bullying.  
 
 She is going to allow one week for parents/guardians to submit requests for 
students that would like a certain personality request with a teacher, not just a teacher 
request.  
 
 School Community Council Goal is for Reading. Along with reading is Art and 
Keyboarding which allows students time with a different teacher and teachers more 
collaboration time for their classes.  
 
Reports: Staff Appreciation Week: Staff wants their digital pictures. (Note from Jenny 
Wright, note taker, I am happy to share, I just need person to see me directly and 
provide with an email address.)  
 
Reports: Field Day: Field Day is May 22. Grades 1st through 5th. Sarah is usually in 
charge. Nancy will help out as needed, Kirby can help out in the afternoon, and Michelle 
can partner or head up if Sarah cannot.  
 
PTA Official Business: PTA Executive Board Nominations: all votes unanimous 
 
Treasurer Report: Lochsley Allred: Noted expenses from Staff Appreciation Week and 
Santa Shoppe.  
 
Michelle Moves to end meeting, Cristina seconds.  
 
 

	


